
Board Meeting 12/3/2015
Winter recert: things are going well--Brew House can host after party and give us a cut of
proceeds, Rose is working on t-shirt with Ann Piersall and they’re going to be awesome. Max is
looking into whether we can have both a polypro and cotton option without adding cost.
 
Enough interest for an avalanche course that it makes sense to host our own. Ariana will look
into it.
 
Thursday Dec. 17 Christmas party to introduce the new deputies
 
RFR--makes sense to do a whole other RFR course to get more people trained up instead of
focusing on a few elite members. Look into interest among team members to see who would be
interested and if we want to add in people who already took it.
 
Organizing an EMT Advanced course in the area: it would be difficult to pull off, but Nate is into
the idea so it could be a possibility.
 
There was a lot of discussion about a hazardous materials training but it didn’t really go
anywhere so I’m not going to write down anything.
 
Training: snow travel training--should we do our training that we had planned last Saturday. We
need to do all of the following trainings: Snow travel, IC, rock/low angle, new member training.
Dec:
12/19: 8 am snow travel and low angle lower at recert site Minaret summit,
12/10: 7pm hut training: Intro to Winter Skills,
12/17: Holiday party with the deputies
Jan:
1/7: General Meeting
1/9: WInter Race Series #1
1/11: Possible SAR Installation dinner at MR Brewery
1/16: New member training?
1/21: Snow something training
1/23: Snow something else training
Feb: 2/13: Winter Race Series #2
Mar: Recert! and then we’ll figure it out after that
3/26: WInter Race Series #3
 
 
We neeeeeeeed our radios!!!!!!!!
 
There is a spider coming down from the ceiling at Ed, but Ed is not concerned.
 
Ed is looking into putting into a repeater on either Wotan’s Throne or Candelight Peak. Since
Candlelight is a walk up it might be a better option.
 
 




